Central Coast IMT Mapping Team,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for the flexibility with helping us coordinate our mapping processes.  I know we all understand the magnitude of the workload and the limited resources between the two incidents.  I have uploaded the shared ArcMap map packs to the FTP.  To avoid adding any significant workload to you folks, all the maps should be ready for you to replace the current incident geodatabase we were utilizing with your current and most updated geodatabase (following the additions from the ops folks from both incidents this evening).  After the new incident geodatabase is added, the only other updates to our projects would be to update the operational dates.  That’s it.  Once you’re finished with those two things, export the produced pdf’s to the FTP for us to print. I am currently the only GISS on the Sawmill Creek Incident, but I will not be present 9/13 and 9/14 so Rob DeCamp SITL will be your contact.  I will return at 0600 on 9/15 to pick up where I left off.  Thank you for working with us, and please feel free to contact us at any time if you have questions.  
Here is a list of the products we need updated:
IAP Index page
IAP 11x17 Map Booklet
Ops Sawmill
Ops North Zone
BAM

Updates Needed:  Incident geodatabase, operational date

Please call or text once the products have been posted to the FTP so we can get our print process underway.  

Thank you, 
Greg Breyer GISS (T)
SoCal IMT 3
Sawmill Creek Incident
(951) 318-9420
Breyer5@hotmail.com 

Rob DeCamp SITL
SoCal IMT3
Sawmill Creek Incident
(619) 507-7405
rdecamp@ncfire.org 

